

# STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION

## Bicycle Bylaw Update – Proposed Revisions – February 2020 Update

#### **Recommendation of the Committee**

- 1. That Bylaw No. 6884, The Bicycle Bylaw be amended to include:
  - a. That cyclists do not have to remain in the bicycle lane when one is available;
  - b. That children under the age of 14 be permitted to cycle on sidewalks; and
- 2. That the City Solicitor be requested to prepare the appropriate amendment to Bylaw No. 6884, The Bicycle Bylaw.

### **History**

At the February 10, 2020 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting, a report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction dated February 10, 2020 was considered.

Your Committee also received two letters submitting comments which are attached.

#### **Attachment**

- 1. February 10, 2020 report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction
- 2. February 6, 2020 letter from Yvonne Langen
- 3. February 10, 2020 letter from Dale Gallant